
 

 

The Becket School 

The Becket Way, Wilford Lane, 
West Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QY 

Telephone  0115 982 4280 
Email  mail@becketonline.co.uk 

www.becketonline.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mr Paul Greig 

             Follow us @TheBecketSchool 
The Becket School is part of the Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Multi Academy Trust 

18 October 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 7 Assessment Information Evening 

Due to the national changes regarding curriculum every secondary school has autonomy over how 

they assess and track progress at Key Stage 3.  To ensure you are well informed about how The 

Becket School has responded to this, we would like to invite you to our Year 7 Assessment Information 

evening on Thursday 7th November which will start at 6.00pm and finish at 6.45pm. 

 The aim of this evening is to: 

 Give a brief outline of current Secondary School Curriculum changes at KS3. 

 Share with you how the school is responding to these curriculum and assessment 

changes. 

If you are unable to make the Information Evening the presentation will be uploaded after the event 

on the school website for you to look at, otherwise, I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 7th 

November. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs S Shenton  

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 


